
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
DECEMBER 8, 2015  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary 
 
ABSENT: Rob Gordon    
            
 
 
 
The meeting came to order @ 5:03 pm  
 
 

1. Ed Ferguson submitted his bill for taking down two trees in “Pine Grove” Cemetery, he 
had to use a crane to do this. 

 
2. Three cemeteries that have been overlooked due to their remote locations, will be a 

priority for the 2016 Spring cleanup. 
 
3. Janet will put together an Article for the 2015 Town Report. 

 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm.   
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


